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4 ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
LONDON SE1 7SR 

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7735 7611 Fax: +44 (0)20 7587 3210 

Circular Letter No.4270 
17 April 2020 

To: All IMO Members 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status 

Subject: Communications from the Governments of: 
i            the State of Kuwait; and  
ii           the Republic of Liberia 

The Governments of the State of Kuwait and the Republic of Liberia have sent the attached 
communications, dated 13 April 2020, with the request that they are circulated by the 
Organization. 
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     Office of 
               Deputy Commissioner    

of Maritime Affairs

22980 Indian Creek Drive 
Suite 200 
Dulles, Virginia 20166, USA 
Tel:  +1 703 790 3434 
Fax: +1 703 790 5655 
Email: info@liscr.com 
Web: www.liscr.com 

April 13, 2020 

Secretary General 
International Maritime Organization 
4 Albert Embankment 
London SE1 7SR 
United Kingdom 

Dear Secretary General: 

Re: Guidance for Seafarers and Shipowners due to COVID-19 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Liberian Administration has issued guidance 
on Seafarers certification and ship survey and certification to assist Liberian seafarers’, 
owners and operators of Liberian flagged vessels and those working on behalf of the 
Registry. This guidance is available on the Liberian Registry’s website at: Liberian Registry 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

We kindly request this document is circulated to IMO Member States, representatives from 
United Nations specialized agencies, Intergovernmental Organizations and Non-
Governmental Organizations in consultative status. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret C. Ansumana 
Senior Deputy Commissioner for Maritime Affairs/ 
Deputy Corporate Registrar, R.L. 
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THE REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
LIBERIA MARITIME AUTHORITY 

___________




